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City of Harrisburg                          January  1, 2015 

The City of Harrisburg is an equal opportunity employer.  

 

City Administrator’s Message 
 

Happy New Year! Wow, 2015 is here. This year is full of possibility, and opportunity. 
As you sit down and think of your new years resolutions, I encourage you to consider 

serving on a City’s volunteer committees. Be a part of your community and make a difference! Here 
is a list of the committees and a brief summary of what each does. 
 

Parks & Recreation—This committee discusses issues related to park development and design, 
land acquisition, park expenditures, festivals and events, and makes recommendations to the City 
Council. 
 

Government Committee—This committee discusses issues related to City Codes, public safety, 
economic development, intergovernmental agreements, franchises, and more. 
 

Public Works Committee—This committee discusses issues related to water, storm drainage, 
sewer, transportation, and city-owned grounds and buildings, and makes recommendations to the 
City Council. 
 

Budget Committee—This committee is responsible for reviewing, discussing and modifying the 
City’s annual proposed budget. The committee approves the budget, and recommends the budget 
to City Council for adoption. 
 
Again, I encourage you to apply to serve on one of these committees. Applications for 2015 are due 
by January 10th. Contact City Hall to pick up an application form, or to find out more information. 
 

 
 

Brian Latta 

Follow Us on Facebook! 
 

Keep track of what is going on in your town. 
Check out the Community Calendar, Friday 
Updates, photos, events and posts to our 
timeline.  

 

If you want to have something 
posted on our Facebook page, 
please send it to: 

 blatta@ci.harrisburg.or.us.  

Mark Your Calendars 
 

 Mondays @ 6:30 pm —Rummy and Reading 
book club at the Library 

 1/6 @ 6:30—Gov’t & Personnel Committee Mtgs. 

  1/14 @ 6:30—City Council Meeting 

 1/16 @ 11:00—Kids Cooking Class @ HART 

 1/16 @ 6:00—Women’s Circle @ HART 

 1/21 @ 6:30—Women’s Night Out 

 1/20 @ 7:00—Planning Commission 

 1/27 @ 6:00—Parks Committee 

 1/30 @ 11:00-Kids Cooking Class @ HART 



January 1, 2015 

Winterize Your 
Home 

 

Avoid broken pipes 
and higher energy 
costs by taking 
some easy steps to 
winterize your 
home. For example, 
limit air drafts with 
rolled towels in front 
of doors and win-
dows, replace your 
furnace filter, and 
close off and cover 
up exterior hose 
bibs and pipes to 
air conditioning 
units. If you notice a 
leak, contact a 
plumber or the City. 
Taking these simple 
precautions will 
help you to stay 
warm and keep 
your pocketbooks 
healthy this winter!  

 

Know Your 
Code 

 

Did you know that a 
door-to-door sales 
person needs to 
have a permit from 
the City to solicit? If 
you suspect a sales 
person does not 
have a permit, then 
please contact City 
Hall or the Linn 
County Sheriff’s  
Office. 
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